Selectmen's Workshop April 22, 2021 Via Zoom

Attendance:

Selectmen: Scott Rice, Charyl Reardon, Gil Rand

Staff: Judy Welch Public: Bill Waterhouse

Scott called workshop to order at 1:00pm.

on 127, 2021

The Board finalized water rates.

The Board will hold a public hearing prior to the implementation of the new rates.

Charyl motioned to get a price from Horizons to map out the easements for the sewer lines at the old public works garage. Scott seconded the motion.

Discussion was held related to parking at Staple Rock Park, fees for nonresident users, and stickers for residents.

Gil motioned to adjourn the workshop at 1:45p.m. Charyl seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

G. Raud